
Lawrence Community Center - Holiday
Drive

Happy holiday season, Lawrence!

The Lawrence Community Center is currently signing up families that are in
need of a little extra help this holiday season for our Holiday Wish Drive.

Through this drive you can sign up your child(ren) that are 18 years old and
younger for any gift $50 of value or less. You will receive the gifts

unwrapped in the middle of December, just in time for the Holidays! We are
able to serve families with this drive through our Community Service Block

Grant. Please call (609-883-3379) or stop in today for details and
eligibility. If interested in sponsoring a family for this drive, please email

Christiana at christinaj@homefrontnj.org
 
Sincerely,
Brian Helmuth
Director - Lawrence Community Center

mailto:christinaj@homefrontnj.org


Upcoming Events

Stay tuned and follow us on our new Instagram page!
@LawrenceCommunityCenter

Events and other resources
​in our community

Howell Living History Farm is hosting Christmas
on the Farm, scheduled for this Saturday, December 4
from 10:00 – 4:00 p.m. This event has fun activities as
well as the ability to contribute to the Farm’s Share the
Harvest Program, which collects for local food banks
and pantries. Toys for Tots is also accepting donations
of new, unwrapped toys at the Farm! Pre-registration is
not required for entry, but guests must sign in at the
Visitor Center outdoor reception area upon arrival. Face
masks and social distancing are required.
 
For details: https://howellfarm.org/christmas-on-the-
farm/

Rutgers' Robert Wood Johnson Medical School is
partnering with Mercer County Office on Addiction
Services to bring the community free Nalaxone training
to prevent opioid overdoses. Join the virtual link on
December 15th at 10am. Be sure to register by
December 10th by emailing your name and address to
smceachern@mercercounty.org. Click to enlarge flyer.

Volunteers Needed

Seasonal Bulletin Boards: Get crafty on your own or with a group and create our
seasonal bulletin boards for our classroom! These boards are needed in summer,
fall, winter and spring.

Painting and Organizing: Help us spruce up the center as we welcome back new
and familiar community members!

Miscellaneous: We'd love to hear your ideas! Contact us.

Reply to this email or email brianh@homefrontnj.org if you're interested in these
opportunities.

https://howellfarm.org/christmas-on-the-farm/
https://files.constantcontact.com/5a1841bb001/93658375-0507-44ee-8067-fb543cd64a84.pdf
mailto:brianh@homefrontnj.org


HomeFront is proud to manage the Lawrence Community Center, providing a safe,
welcoming place where Lawrence Township residents and HomeFront guests can

gather and participate in cultural, educational and recreational programs.


